
     

  
Macmillan Coffee Event 

                    Wednesday, 27th September 2023 
      2.45 - 3.30pm 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
On Wednesday 27th September the school will again be taking part in the world’s 
biggest coffee event, and we would like to invite you to come along and enjoy the 
afternoon with us.  
 
The Macmillan coffee event gives people all over the country the chance to raise 
money for people living with cancer and it has regularly been well supported at 
Deanwood in the past.  
 
The PTA will be selling tea, coffee, cold drinks and cakes in the dining hall and will 
also be holding a raffle.  Please queue at the green KS2 playground gates for entry 
to this event. Once in the school hall you will be able to collect your child from their 
class at 2.45pm so that they can join you. 
 
If you have any cakes (nut free please) that you would be willing to donate, we 
would be very grateful for any donations; please bring these into school the day 
before, or on the morning of Wednesday 27th.  
 
As two of us do the bulk of the baking we can’t always cater for every dietary 
requirement, we do our best, but if you have very specific needs perhaps you could 
consider donating or bringing something suitable to avoid disappointment. 
 
Please note we can only take cash payment at this event. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Sarah Bennett 
Deanwood School P.T.A. 


